ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS OF THE USPA

NOTICE OF ELECTION OF OFFICERS OF THE USPA
The election of officers will be held on Sunday, May 29, 2022 at the Annual Meeting of the USPA.  The meeting will take place at 10:00 am in the Independence Room of the Holiday Inn-Cleveland, South.   In order to cast your vote in the election of officers, you must be a member of the USPA two months prior to the election.  The requirements for election of officers are listed below:
                              ELECTION OF OFFICERS OF THE UNITED STATES POLKA ASSOCIATION
The elected officers of the United States Polka Association are:
	President
	Vice President
	Secretary
	Assistant Secretary/Membership Chairperson
	Treasurer
	Sergeant-at-Arms
To be an elected officer, no person is eligible to run if they hold office in any other polka or Polish organization.  No person is eligible to run for office if they are a polka promoter, band member or making a profit in any manner pertaining to polkas.  To run for office, a member must have served at least two terms consecutively as a member of the Executive Board or have been an active member of the U.S.P.A.  for three years.  Election of officers shall be from among the nominees present at the Annual Meeting.  Elected officers will hold office for a period of two years.

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO THE BY-LAWS OF THE CONSTITUTION
The subject of amending the By-Laws of the Constitution to increase the amount of annual dues will be up for discussion and voted upon at the Annual Meeting.


